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Sixth Form Bridging Work
At Sandwell Academy we believe it 
is vital for our students to prepare 
as much as possible for their 
Sixth Form courses. Background 
reading and becoming familiar 
with specifications are very 
useful before starting courses in 
September.  

For this reason, departments 
have put together transition work 
for prospective students. The 
work varies from department to 
department and may include 
specifications, tasks, resources 
and links for students in advance 
of their first lesson in September.

Scan the QR code or 
follow the link below to 

access the materials

https://tinyurl.com/sixthform-transition

https://www.sandwellacademy.com/page/6thForm-BridgingWork

